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January 8, 2020
Project No.: 15-022

RECEIVED
State of Idaho JAN 09 2020

Department of Water Resources
RS

Western Region
2735 Airport Way
Boise, Idaho 83705-5082

RE:  Preliminary Order Voiding Permit 63-34624
Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is in response to your letter dated December 27, 2019, regarding Preliminary Order Voiding
Application for Permit for Permit No. 63-34624 in the name of Eli Price Development LLC.

Please accept this letter as a Petition for Reconsideration of the Preliminary Order. We apologize for
not providing the necessary information in your letter dated August 13, 2019. The application process
has been ongoing since August, 2018 and we would regret not being able to complete the application.
The pond in question is already constructed and the water rights necessary to be transferred as a part
of the mitigation plan are available, so we feel it is in the best interests of both the applicant and the
department to allow the application to move forward to completion. We are committed to providing
the necessary materials and information for the completion of the application to accomplish the
mitigation plan and ensure that the water rights for the Boise River System are maintain and accurately
accounted for.

Should you have questions or require further information feel free to contact me at 208.639.6939 or email me

at sprillaman@kmengllp.com .

Sincerely,
KM Engineering, LLP

LAtott

Scott Prillaman, EIT
Project Engineer
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